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You’re Invited
to the

2021 Virtual Luncheon for Learning
We are “Virtually” lost without you! 

2020 and 2021 have challenged us all in so many ways and as a result, our luncheon is going virtual. We would love to host an in person event as in years past, but we are simply not able to do so safely at this time. However, it is our hope that you are still willing and able to support us this year again. Attached is a letter updating you on what the Center has been doing during the COVID pandemic.
For every $35 donated, your name will be entered into a raffle to win a prize. These prizes range from Dyslexia Center swag to restaurant gift cards!

Name(s) to be entered: ___________________________________________________

I wish to support the Children’s Dyslexia Center- Southern Illinois with the following donation.  $______________________ (check enclosed) Mail by March 31st.
Mail to: Children’s Dyslexia Center-Southern Illinois

PO Box 23954

Belleville, Il 62223

If you prefer to pay online, you may do so by going to readwithdyslexia.com and clicking Support Our Program, Annual Ladies Luncheon, and Donate. Be sure to add your name in the message field for the raffle!
Your donations are greatly appreciated, and we cannot say enough thanks. We are gearing up to be back in person for a Luncheon in 2022 and hope to see you all then!

Stay safe!



